
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Meet the Tutor - Thursday 12th December 2024 

Our Meet the Tutor event had to be moved from Thursday 21st November to Thursday 12th 

December and we would like to confirm the following regarding timings of those days. 

Thursday 21st November, school will finish at the normal time of 3.00 pm (it is not a 1/2 day). 

Thursday 12th December, school will finish at 12.30 pm. 

Hampshire School Transport have been made aware of these changes. 

For the most up to date calendar, please follow this link 

Kind regards 

School Office 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vROtdfSOuGI-qoyHh-RaleBwxJl4Y2NwxoxD1FOAhM51G2QiXZAv-yPjK41gEK6yprOReZqBpJLHYWG/pub

